
JUMC Bicycle Ride 20 June 2021

Dear Students of the School of Medicine in English JU MC!

Professor Agata Ptak-Belowska, MD, PhD, V-Dean for Study 
Programs in English, Faculty of Medicine, Jagiellonian University 
Medical College cordially invites you to a bicycle ride to Tyniec on 
Sunday, June 20, 2021.
All students are invi�ed. Students who do not own a bike will be 
able to rent one (no charge for ren�ng a bike).
Number of spots: 50, first come, first served.
Please complete the survey in order to reserve the spot.

Programme:
9.45am - mee�ng: Galeria Kazimierz, ul. Pogórska 34 
10.00am – start 
12.30pm – arrival to Tyniec  
15.00pm – Ride back to Kraków
Rental bikes can be returned either at the mee�ng point Galeria 
Kazimierz, ul. Pogórska 34 or by the Convent of the Norber�ne 
Sisters (Pol. Klasztor Sióstr Norbertanek), ul. Kościuszki.
Par�cipa�on in the ride is counted towards credit in PE class. 

JU MC PE instructors who will be present:
mgr Elżbieta Czulak, mgr Przemysław Ostrowski, mgr Łukasz 
Bylica, mgr Maciej Dietl, mgr Karolina Bednarz


